Help AAFP Build Best-in-Class Compensation Comparison Tool:

Your Survey Response Is Key to Telling FPs' Payment Story

No other medical specialists treat a wider swath of patients and care for a broader range of conditions than family physicians. Not only do FPs save more lives than any other medical professionals, but they also rein in patients' healthcare costs by providing continuous, comprehensive care that's deeply rooted in the patient-physician relationship.

This begs the question: Are you being paid what you're worth? What about job benefits and work/life balance? Does your compensation measure up?

You are the key to answering those questions. Find out how you can help your family medicine colleagues discover if they're being paid fairly — and be sure you are, too.

What Do I Need to Do?

Your participation should take 10 minutes or less. <u>Simply answer questions about your compensation and work experience in a completely anonymous survey being administered between Aug. 30 and Nov. 10</u>

. Data from the

survey will be used to create a first-ever career benchmark dashboard that allows AAFP members to compare their salary, benefits and work satisfaction with their family medicine peers. Users will be able to filter the data by state, gender or other factors to gauge how their compensation and work environment stack up.

As of today, 48 MAFP members have submitted their data.

1 / 1